
From: Ryan Lynch RLynch@tuxedopark-ny.gov
Subject: Re: BAR Terms & the Village Attorney

Date: March 21, 2024 at 6:33 PM
To: Marc D. Citrin mcitrin@tuxedopark-ny.gov
Cc: Michele Lindsay MLindsay@tuxedopark-ny.gov, Joshua Scherer jscherer@tuxedopark-ny.gov, Paul Brooke

pbrooke@tuxedopark-ny.gov, Tinka Shaw tshaw@tuxedopark-ny.gov, jkasschau jkasschau@harrisbeach.com,
Darius Chafizadeh dchafizadeh@harrisbeach.com

Hi Marc,

Thank you for finally getting back to me! I first brought this to your attention at the Reorganization meeting and subsequent BOT meeting, 
yet received no follow up from you.

All relevant members of the BOT whose vote you have unilaterally CHANGED without their consent, were cc’d along with legal. Please 
see attached; that’s you cc’d on today’s email, correct? 

On February 8, 2021 Trustee Shaw indicated that the vote appointed Molly Gonzalez to the seat expiring 2027 and Stefanie Rinza 2024. 
Are you saying you instructed the attorneys on Feb 21 to stop working on a known inaccuracy? Wow.

The last time you attempted to act unilaterally and change the composition of BAR appointments, you were reminded by legal that you have 
no authority to do so. I am still Chairman with a FIVE year appointment. Your continued inappropriate behavior is an unacceptable 
abuse of your public office. It is unethical to (a second time) attempt to unilaterally change appointments made by the BOT. It is a clear 
retaliation against those unwilling to bend the rules for your sycophants.

Trustees, I implore you to uphold your own vote and to please hold the Mayor accountable for continued unethical behavior. 

Kindly,

Ryan

Ryan J. Lynch
BAR Chairman
(917) 756-4593
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On Mar 21, 2024, at 4:43 PM, Marc D. Citrin <mcitrin@tuxedopark-ny.gov> wrote:

Mr. Lynch,



Mr. Lynch,

I have reviewed your correspondence with the Village attorney in which you
selectively "cc'd" only certain members of the Board of Trustees, not including me.

While you are certainly free to selectively communicate with only certain members 
of the BOT,
I am writing to you now, to confirm that on February 21, 2024
the Board of Trustees instructed the Village Attorney to do no further work on the 
issue
of BAR terms. The Board of Trustees has received the Village Attorney's memo on 
the
terms of the BAR members and requires no further research, at taxpayer expense, 
on the issue.

You are free to hire counsel at your own expense, if you wish to continue to 
explore this issue.

Very truly yours,

Marc D. Citrin
Mayor, Village of Tuxedo Park


